
 
 

Report of IDSSA 
 

 
General Updates 
 
● We are kicking off this semester with our Welcome Back Night this Tuesday, 

September 26, for all IDS students.  
● Our VP Events submitted her resignation due to other pressing commitments this 

year. Thus we are in the process of filling the vacant position.  
 
Upcoming Events 

• Our upcoming events include a samosa sale on Sept 26 and a Wine and Cheese on 
October 24th. 

• We are in the process of planning other exciting events, such as a development 
policy case competition, the first of its kind at McGill, later this year. 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Mehar Gujral 
IDSSA VP External 
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